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Dear Parents,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​             April 12, 2023 
 
NWEA Testing (All Grade Levels) 
All students either have completed or will be completing NWEA between Now and April 28. 
ILEARN Grade 3, 4, 5, 6 
​ The following days will be used for testing of the ILEARN test in grades 3, 4, 5, and 6. 
​ April 17-April 28 
​ *Additional testing may take place after April 28 for any students that might be absent during testing. 
​ Testing will take place from 8:30 am to 11:00 am with varied time lengths based on the  

amount of time a student takes for the testing. 
Test Taking Tips include: 
​ *Get plenty of rest 
​ *Eat a healthy breakfast 
​ *Reduce stress by exercising 
​ *Focus on the test 
​ *Read all the directions carefully 
​ *Listen to directions that are given 
​ *Limit exposure to TV, gaming devices, and cell phone during days of testing 
​ *DO YOUR PERSONAL BEST! 
 Attendance is essential during these tests.  Please make sure your student arrives on time as 
we will be preparing for the tests each day.   
Please encourage your students throughout the next few weeks as they are taking these tests.  
Thanks in advance for helping to make your student’s scores a success.   
Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Pinkerton 
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